
What’s Happening Here?
New Traffic Signal Safer Pedestrian Crossings

East 169th St., Rev James A Polite Ave. and Lyman Pl. 
   Safety Improvements

New Concrete Pedestrian Island Left Turn Restrictions

Implementation begins June 2024
 Existing: 
 East 169th St., BX 

 Proposed: 
 Broadway, Isham St., and West 211th St., MN 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Bronx Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.748.6680 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews

NYC DOT will implement safety and mobility improvements at the intersection  
of East 169th St., Rev James A Polite Ave. and Lyman Pl.:

•	 New traffic signal

•	 Concrete pedestrian island and painted pedestrian area to replace existing yellow 
channelization between Rev James A Polite Ave. and Lyman Pl.

•	 Three new crosswalks across East 169th St.
•	 Restriction of northbound left turns from Rev James A Polite Ave. and  

southbound left turns from Lyman Pl.


